
Some people who received this message don't often get email from nsterling@latwp.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: RE: 3 LOCUST RD - RTK Request
 

 

 
There are no responsive records for the RTK request below.
 
Also, please note our response is limited to our agency “Lower Allen Township, Cumberland County, PA”.  If you seek these records
from any other city, town, municipality, etc. you should contact the appropriate agency accordingly.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Nate Sterling, AORO
Administrative Secretary
Lower Allen Township
2233 Gettysburg Road
Camp Hill, PA 17011
(717) 975-7575 x 1003
www.latwp.org
 
This email message, including any attachments, is intended for the sole use of the individual(s) and entity(ies) to whom it is
addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are
not the intended addressee, nor authorized to receive for the intended addressee, you are notified that you may not use, copy,
disclose or distribute any information contained in this email message.  If you have received this message in error, immediately notify
the sender and delete the message.
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